
Dear Parents and Students,  
 
Tomorrow, April 16th, is the Hope of America field trip and evening 
performance. Here are a few reminders and things to keep in mind.  
 
For the field trip-  

• Make sure your child arrives to school on time because the buses 
will be leaving at 9:15 am.  

• Remember to bring a home lunch, unless you signed up for a school 
lunch.  

• Students should wear a white shirt and dark jeans to school 
tomorrow and change into their HOA shirt once they arrive to 
school.  

• Students need to bring sunglasses and a flashlight in a plastic 
grocery bag with their name on it.  

• Please have your child bring a coat or jacket to school. Weather 
pending, we will be going to the park for lunch and it may be a little 
chilly.  

 
Evening performance-  

• Make sure your child arrives at the Marriot Center by 6 pm. Traffic is 
very heavy due to the many schools that participate. If you arrive too 
late students may not be let in to sit with the class.   

• Please bring the blue paper when you pick up your child. This is for 
safety reasons and helps us keep track of all students and make 
sure they get home.  

• Help your child remember to bring their flashlight and sunglasses in 
a grocery bag.  

 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions about Hope of America.  
Mrs. Lystrup and Mrs. Asay	
  


